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What a disgusting attempt by David Brock Smith to promote a fascist agenda. 

Removing vote-by-mail is regressive at best, and at the very least creates a less 

accessible election process - not a surprise coming from a MAGA cultist. 

 

Hey, David: put your money where your mouth is - WHEN this bill fails, you should 

walk away, never to be seen or heard from again. You don't represent the people, 

and never will. 


